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Subject: 20 Marginal Way

Jean,
 

July 2, 2015
 
To:       Jean Fraser
            Barbara Barhydt
From:   David Margolis-Pineo
Re:       20 Marginal Way (2015-080) – Bangor Savings Drive Thru
 
The Department of Public Services has the following final comments on the proposed project 
mentioned above.
 
1.      Revise note on Sheet C101 which currently states “Plug or remove existing san sewer” to 
read, “Remove or grout fill sewer to be abandoned within the road right of way.”
 
We have no further comments.


